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CMFRI presents Nandakumar
Rao Memorial Awards

ICAR-Central Marine Fisheries Research Institute
(CMFRI) presented the inaugural Nandakumar
Rao Memorial Awards, instituted to recognise the
best technical staff of the institute. Suresh Kumar
Mojjada, assistant chief technical officer at the
Veraval Regional Station, and H.M. Bhint,
technical assistant at the same station, received
the awards. B. Meenakumari, former chairperson
of the National Biodiversity Authority, presented
the awards in memory of late Nandakumar Rao,
senior technical assistant, CMFRI.






